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The United States congratulates the people of Tunisia on the country’s first-
ever free municipal elections, which took place on Sunday. These elections
represented an important step in the consolidation of its democracy. As
Tunisia meets the democratic milestones set out in its constitution, the
United States continues to support Tunisia’s progress.
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